
VII
ADMINISTRATIVE QUESTIONS

Personnel Policy
A complex and controversial. problem concerning personnel policy

appeared once more on the agenda of the General Assernbly at the
eighth session.' The discussion on two of the items on this subject
revolved about two seemingly confiicting concepts, that of an
independent international civil service and that of the protection of
the legitimate security interests of a member state, particularly of a
host state. The principles contained in Articles 100 and 101 of the
Charter emphasize that the Secretariat mnust be of a truly inter-
national and independent character, that the Secretary-General must
therefore have the sole responsibility in the appointinent of staff and
that meinbers of the Secretariat mnust conduet theinselves in a manner
befitting the status of an international civil servant. The increased
attention to national security interests and the problem of subversion
arising from the cold war have resulted in a situation which at times
has seeined to threaten these principles of the Charter.

The official activities of United Nations employees and the
information available to themn are public knowledge open to ail
member states; so members of the Secretariat, in the performance
of their off icial duties, do not seem to present a security risk. It is
the United States view, however, that it is not in its interests that
the United Nations should employ United States citizens who are,
or are likely to be, engaging in subversive activities. The attention
of United States bodies concerned with investigating such activities
has naturally been drawn to the large group of United Nations
employees who work in New York.

In 1952 the United States Senate Sub-committee on Internal
Security and a United States Grand Jury investiitafed q. iinihp nf


